AWGA GENERAL MEETING
AUGUST 2, 2021

The meeting was called to order by President Charlotte McFarlin at 12:25 p.m.

There was no old business for discussion by board members from previous board meetings.
Charlotte reported that Dottie Hughes was doing ok.

Kathy Bergh, who has not been playing, has been posting the Treasurer’s report on the website.

Charlotte informed the group that the Club Championship trophy, which is old and in bad condition, was
sent to a company in Dallas to be re-silvered. The trophy contains a lot of history, dating from the first
members of the AWGA, and has room for 15 more champions before it would need to be replaced.

A rules question was addressed by Lynda Duvall. A player cannot improve her lie if the ball is in a
hazard. A player may improve her lie (by one grip length) through the first cut.

Lynda Duvall has requested a volunteer to provide backup for her. The individual should have some
computer expertise in order to send out batch emails and help on the website.

Shirley Addison announced a Make Your Own Foursome for August 23, and had a signup sheet available.
It was noted that even if a member did not have a foursome, to sign up anyway and the pairings person
would ensure she was placed with a group.

Shirley Addison is seeking signups from interested members for AWGA shirts. The cost depends on how
many are ordered.

$24.98 12 or more shirts are ordered
$27.95 4 to 11 shirts are ordered
$30.95 4 or less are ordered

Color selections are green and blue.

Shirley announced an “Everybody Wins” Tournament on August 30. Format will be a 4-lady scramble.
After the winners are announced, remaining players will get to draw to win a prize. Hence, Everybody
Wins! Entry fee is $10 and Shirley has a signup sheet available.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:40 p.m.



